
Dear parents and families.  
 
 As we prepare to bring students back to our classrooms for in-person learning, we want to make sure 
we understand your plans and preferences, recognizing that these might have changed during the past 
two months.  
 
We have heard, for example, that some parents might prefer to continue remote learning but do not 
want to register for one of the district’s new virtual schools. We have not offered this option due to 
staffing constraints. Filling out the preference form (see below) will help us better plan for re-opening 
and determine if we have the appropriate staffing to operate a remote learning option at individual 
schools. Please submit a form by each of your elementary and/or middle school children, either 
electronically or via paper/hard copy, no later than Noon on Friday, October 2nd. Thank you for your 
assistance.  
 
Here’s the link: Parent Preference Form 
 
As always, please call the office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Therman Flowers 
Principal 
Union Hill Elementary School 
 

 
Thank you for choosing GCS! 

 

 
 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.perfectforms.com%2FPresentationServer%2FForm.aspx%2FPlay%2FSyImgAIm%3Ff%3DSyImgAIm&data=02%7C01%7Cflowert3%40gcsnc.com%7Cd978d6db1cdc4e16084608d863fd9b48%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C637369288193876053&sdata=YNSpcXoOeZzpQrqm2PI93LiFyqoF%2F2p5SM5iWQGMORY%3D&reserved=0

